
 

 
10/1/24 Home Learning Class F 

 
Our topic this half term is ‘Space’ and this week we have: 

 

Started to learn about space. In our independent learning we had the opportunity to create some planets 

by using marble painting. This was messy but really good fun.  

In our PSHE session we started a new topic called dreams and goals. During this session we were set a 

challenge. We had to create a tower using marshmallows and spaghetti. The challenge was fun but really 

difficult. We discussed how we found the challenge and how it made us feel. 

This term in PE we are learning ball skills using our feet. We practiced dribbling a ball with our feet and 

then stopping it in a specific spot.  

Home Learning 

Reception 

In PSHE this week we are continuing to talk about challenges. For home learning use the speech bubble on 

the attached page. Children to write down something that you have completed but had to persevere at.  

Reading 

Your child is bringing home books linked to the phase 3 sounds they have learnt in phonics. We expect the 

children to read at home at least 3 times a week. Please write in their reading record books when you 

read at home.  

Nursery 

In PSHE this week we are continuing to talk about challenges. For home learning use the speech bubble on 

the attached page. Children to think about a challenge which they have completed but had to persevere. 

Ask your adult to write down your challenge in the speech bubble. 

Reading 

Share a book together. You could choose a book from home or there are books at school which you can 

borrow. 

Please complete by 17th January 2024. 

 

 

 

 



 

 


